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It’s the last day of term today and we would like 

to wish all our children, parents and staff a very 

Happy Christmas. Stay safe. 

 

 Afterschool Clubs  

We received an overwhelming re-

sponse from parents and carers to 

join our afterschool clubs and we 

were very pleased to be able to ac-

commodate so many children from 

Reception—Year 6. For any children 

that did not secure a place in their 

preferred club, we have set up a re-

serve list if you wish to be added 

please let us know in the office.  We currently hold the 

following clubs: 

 

Monday   -  Crossbar Multi-sports for R—Year 2. 

  and The Mini Medics for ages 6-11. 

Tuesday  -  Crossbar Year 3– 6, Fun Science, 

and Stories in the Treehouse 

Wednesday — Cheer Unleashed for KS2 

For Years 3, 4, 5 and 6. 

Thursday  — Kombat Kids Club  for R—Year 6. 

Friday           - NO CLUBS. 

 

With covid cases increasing again we 

would like to share the below hand wash-

ing video from our school nurses. 

Christmas Videos  

We hope you enjoyed our 
class bubble performances 
this year! Please take a 

look on our website for the link. Please do 
not share videos for safeguarding reasons. 

Uniform 

Thank you for sending your child in uniform and PE 
kit on PE days. Please be aware that all children 
do a daily mile and play outside in all weathers so 
warm clothing and robust shoes are essential. 

School closures due to bad weather  

In the event that we have heavy snow this winter or 

should we have to close for any reason, all school clo-

sures will be listed on  www.telford.gov.uk/winter 

under ‘school closures’.  Please check this 

website to see if the school will remain open 

for that day.  

Breakfast Club  

Breakfast club is available and has spac-

es (20 maximum), It is table based activi-

ties contained to year group bubbles. 

ParentPay—Due to the contin-

ued Covid-19 situation we are 

unable to accept any cash into 

school,  payments for breakfast club will need to be made 

via Parentpay (cashless system). 

School Lunch— School lunches are nutritious and 

tasty. The cost of a school dinner is £2.40 (children entitled 

to FSM will receive a lunch as normal).Online accounts can 

be topped up via the Telford & Wrekin website: https://

www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/

Default.aspx?fund=SP using the school code 3367 + pupil ID. 

Please contact the school for your child’s pupil ID if you do 

We are sharing the number for Family 
Connect, if you have any concerns 
about the welfare of any child please 
do not hesitate to ring this number  
01952 385385. 

https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
https://www.civicaepay.co.uk/Telford/Webpay_Public/Webpay/Default.aspx?fund=SP
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We hope you have a lovely Christmas break. See you 

in 2022! 

 

Dates for your diary  

Friday 17th December-  Last day of 

term 

Tuesday 4th January  -  Return to 

        school 2022. 

 

 

 

Team Safe are back! 

 

This term we have been really pleased to be able to 
set up Team Safe in school. Their role is to ensure 
that the children of Lightmoor are kept safe both 
inside and outside school. They will do this by leading 
a range of school assemblies, creating posters and 
information for children and their parents / carers 
and also by being there for any children that 
want to talk. We hope to be able to share 
with you lots of their work in 2022! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Covid Symptoms/Regular Testing 

If your child is displaying any of the covid-19 

symptoms can we be extra vigilant by booking 

a PCR test straight away and self isolating your 

children until you have received their negative 

test result. 

We kindly remind all parents/carers to ensure 

that we all maintain social distancing and con-

sider wearing a face mask, when dropping off/

picking up children from their allocated gates.  

Thank you. 

 

Farewell to  our Year 4 T/A Mrs James, we 

wish her well in her new job. 

We would like to extend a warm wel-

come to the team to our new HLTA Ms 

Davenport. 

Autumn Term Reports  

Over that last few weeks teachers in 
school have been busy assessing the work 
of all of our pupils after their first term 
back at school. Parents and carers of 
children in Years 1 – 6 will receive their 
child’s end of Autumn Term Progress and 
Attainment report on Friday 14th Janu-
ary.  Parents and Carers of Reception 
children will be able to find their child’s 
next steps on tapestry from this date al-
so.  

Thank you for all your donations to 

BBC Children in Need, we raised a 

fantastic £153.59.  


